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On Monday 18 December 2023, the Independent Planning Commission (Commission) 
received updated advice for the Airly Mine Modification 5 (SSD-5581-Mod-5) project. The 
advice, received from Centennial Airly (Applicant) replaces a previous version received on 14 
December 2023.  
 
The updated advice has been uploaded to the Commission’s website and will be considered 
by the Commission Panel as part of its determination process. 
 
(END OF STATEMENT) 


